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From: Ryan Howser
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 7:22 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: FW: Waterside Townhomes

From: Don Brooks <brooksd59@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:49 PM

To: Ryan Howser <RyanHowser@elpasoco.com>
Subject: Waterside Townhomes
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E You don't often get email from brooksd59@msn.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

I will be unable to attend the meeting concerning the Waterside Townhomes on Deer Creek on November
14th, but would like to express my opposition to this proposal. There is already too much traffic and
congestion in this area. We do not need to have this additional development to add to our problems. |
urge you to not approve this plan.

Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Sincerely,

Don Brooks

Woodmoor resident



